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 Friday 3rd May 

Year 4 Residential Trip to Butlins 

Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th May 2019  

 Dear Parents, 

We are all very much looking forward to our trip to Butlins in Bognor Regis on Wednesday 

15th - Friday 17th May. Here are just a few reminders: 

 The children need to meet in the main hall on Wednesday morning from 8:45 am. 

There is no need to come in earlier on this day.   

 The children do not need to wear their school uniform. They will be travelling in 

their OWN CLOTHES, wearing their waterproof jacket. They will be given their 
red school journey hat before departure.  

 All children need a packed lunch. This needs to be in a separate plastic carrier bag 

and all contents must be able to be disposed of. Please provide your child with a 

personal water bottle that can be refilled throughout the week. Please ensure this 

has their name on it.  

 All medication needs to be handed in to Mrs. Graham in the hall on Wednesday 

morning. 

 We will do our best to update Twitter on our school twitter account: @ccbrixton 

 The staff are in regular contact with the school and phone on a daily basis. If you have 

any general enquires please ask at the school office.  

 

Please note that in the case of an emergency, the Butlins emergency contact number 

is: 

 

 

 

 

 We expect to return on Friday 17th May at approximately 3.30pm. Please do 

arrange for a family member to collect your child.  

 

 

 

01243 810020 
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Activities the children will take part in during their stay in Butlins will include:  

 Fairground rides 

 Circus skills 

 Games room 

 Crazy golf 

 Archery 

 Go karting 

 Silent disco 

 Cheerleading 

 Bowling 

KIT LIST: 

Please remember to pack:  

 Old clothes e.g. Tracksuits, jeans, leggings, t-shirts, sweatshirts, shorts etc. 

 Pyjamas & underwear  

 Comfortable footwear e.g. trainers  

 Towel & wash kit (toothbrush, toothpaste, shower gel, shampoo) 

 Lightweight waterproof jacket  

 Book / travel games 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS 

  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES ARE CHILDREN ALLOWED TO BRING 

ELECTRONIC DEVICES SUCH AS MOBILE PHONES, IPODS, ETC. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Graham, Mrs. Cole and Mr Fenlon  

 


